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Bilfinger Berger concludes share buyback program 
 
Bilfinger Berger AG has, as planned, concluded the €100 million share buyback program 
begun on February 19, 2008.  
 
Based on the authorization granted by the Annual General Meeting of May 23, 2007, a total of 
1,884,000 shares were bought back at an average price of €53.07. This corresponds to a 
5.065% share of the Company’s capital stock.  
 
In order to maintain the financial flexibility of the Company, there is currently no plan to 
cancel the shares. Additional information on the share buyback program is available in the 
Investor Relations area of the Bilfinger Berger AG website. 
             

 


